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Body Discovered In St. Joseph 
(MSC News)--St. Joseph, Missouri police are investigating a body found at Wyeth Hill Thursday
morning.

Police say they received information that led them to the body around 8:00 a.m.

According to KQ2-TV, investigators have not released whether the body was a male or female or
how the person died.

Police say is appears the body has been there for a while.

The body has been sent to a lab for further examination. 
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